


 

 

 
 

Announcement of Na Nong Phai Subdistrict  
Municipality regarding No Gift Policy for  

Fiscal year 2024 
--------------------------------------------  

 
According to the Cabinet resolution on December 8, 2020, the country's reform 

plan was approved. Prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct (revised edition) 
with a drive to Carry out important reform activities (Big Rock). Reform activities that develop 
the Thai bureaucracy to be transparent and useless. Goal 1, Section 1.1 " Have all government 
agencies declare themselves to be agencies that all government officials People don't Accept 
gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) ". 

In this regard, in order to drive reform activities according to the national reform 
plan above, create transparency within the agency Create values in performing duties and 
should practice it as a culture of honesty in the municipality Na Nong Phai Subdistrict 
Therefore, he announced the policy to the mayor. and all government officials in the agency 
will not accept All kinds of gifts and favors while/before/after performing duties That will result 
in corruption and misconduct. both present and future Except in cases of necessity and 
unavoidability, the rules for receiving gifts or gifts must be followed Gifts and any other benefits 
according to the regulations of the Office of the Prime Minister regarding giving or receiving 
gifts. Government officials, 2001 , together with the announcement of the National Anti-
Corruption Commission on criteria for receiving property or other benefits according to the 
ethics of government officials, 2020. 

It is hereby announced and to adhered to all 
 

  This announcement is made on December 28,2023 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Samin Duangthong 
     Mayor of Nanongphai Subdistrict Municipality 

 


